
Statement of Reasons  
 

Durham Road, Birtley, Gateshead 

 

The road humps are proposed as part of the improvements to the cycle infrastructure 

and footway improvements in Birtley, the council will be introducing a number of raised 

tables throughout Birtley to improve both the infrastructure and road safety.  

The proposal supports the vision for Gateshead as set out in the Gateshead Health 

and Wellbeing Strategy and the Council’s Corporate Plan and is funded by the 

Transforming Cities Fund Initiative.  The proposals support the Corporate Priority for 

improving accessibility and achieving a shift towards sustainable forms of travel.   

 


